
 

 
  

14 March 2020 
 
 
To The Academic Community, 
 
 
Per announcement of Gov. JonVic Remulla and Mayor Jenny Barzaga, all classes in the Province of 
Cavite in all levels are suspended until April 14, 2020. 
 
The suspension also covers the interns assigned to different affiliating centers and hospitals and clinical 
clerks (4th year Medicine students). 
 
In lieu of the face-to-face learning modalities, the different colleges shall implement home-based 
alternative learning modalities both on-line and non-electronic strategies ( i.e. printed guides, handouts, 
modules for self-study ). The alternative 
learning modalities shall be 
credited in lieu of the suspended clinical rotations and classes without the need for a make-up schedule 
(APMC, 2020). 
 
For the clinical clerks, the alternative learning modalities materials shall be released on Wednesday by the 
College of Medicine. Likewise,  this announcement supersedes the letter released by Dr. Madeleine Grace 
Matibag Sosa, Dean of the College of Medicine, to the parents and students last night. 
 
All clinical clerks are now directed to go home and be with their families and loved ones. 
 
Stay safe everyone. 
 
 
 
Dr. JonCab O. Cabanias 
VC for Academics 


